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Dear Applicant, 

Re: Applications for Sixth Form 2021 

On your return to school we will be asking you to participate in a short survey. The purpose 
of this is so that we can look at the subjects you are hoping to study in September in order 
that we can guide you to make informed choices about your studies Post 16. 

If you’re still unsure of your prospective career path however, don’t forget to check out the 
Careers section of the VLE. You can also access www.myheplus.com - this offers individual 
subject pages which give you an overview of what it would be like to study the subject at A 
level and university level. All you need to do is access www.myheplus.com and click on a 
subject icon or ‘search all topics’ to get started. Alternatively, you could take the SACU careers 
quiz https://sacu-student.com which helps you to personalise your career pathway based on 
your individual responses. 

Additionally, the CEIAG pages of our website are updated regularly with opportunities for 
students and further guidance relating to subject choices and prospective career paths. So, if 
you want to learn why studying Humanities, Sciences or the Arts can help you obtain your 
dream job, head over to this section http://careers.stjulies.org.uk/index.php/specific-careers-
links of the CEIAG website and read all about it. If you already have an idea about what you 
want to pursue as a career, then our subject pages should be your first port of call. 

We know it’s not always easy selecting Sixth Form options, and this is why we have enlisted 
the help of our current Sixth Form form students to give you their views about the subjects 
they’ve chosen, and why St Julie’s Sixth  form should be your first choice. Head over to the 6th 
form section of the website https://www.stjulies.org.uk/why-should-we-study.html and 
you’ll find a suite of presentations relating to the subjects we offer. Our specialist subject 
teachers are confident that our Sixth Form is the best place for you to extend your knowledge 
and deepen your understanding of the subjects you are already passionate about, so why not 
listen to what our students have to say about them as well? 

We recognise that these are still very strange and challenging circumstances for you all, so it 
is really important that you continue to stay safe and healthy. I will continue to keep you 
informed over the coming weeks to support you with the next chapter of your learning 
journey which will begin when you return to St Julie’s Sixth Form. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs A. Jones  
Head of Upper School 
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